
 
 

 
Route 7/287 Interchange Improvements 

 

Virtual Design Public Hearing  
 

Thursday, April 14, 2022, 6 p.m.  
https://www.loudoun.gov/Route7-287Interchange 

 
Find out about planned improvements at the Route 7 (Harry Byrd 
Highway) and Route 287 (Berlin Turnpike) interchange in the Town of 
Purcellville. The project includes lengthened and widened ramps, turn 
lanes, and expanded turn and through lanes along Route 287 between 
Eastgate Drive and the westbound Route 7 entrance/exit ramps. It also 
includes expanded pedestrian access to the Washington & Old Dominion 
(W&OD) Trail and traffic signal modifications.  
 
The public hearing will be held as a virtual/online meeting. Information 
for accessing and participating in the virtual meeting is available at 
https://www.loudoun.gov/Route7-287Interchange. The project team will 
make a short presentation beginning at 6 p.m. and answer questions for 
about an hour after the presentation.  
 
Review project information and meeting details on the webpage above or 
during business hours at the Loudoun County Department of 
Transportation and Capital Infrastructure’s Office, 101 Blue Seal Drive SE, 
Suite 102, Leesburg, VA 20177. Please call ahead at 703-737-8624 or 
TTY/TDD 711 to make an appointment with appropriate personnel. 
 
Pursuant with the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA) and 23 CFR 
771, an environmental document in the form of a Programmatic 
Categorical Exclusion (PCE) was prepared as per an agreement between 
the Federal Highway Administration and the Virginia Department of 
Transportation. In compliance with the National Historic Preservation Act, 
Section 106 and 36 CFR Part 800, information concerning the potential 
effects of the proposed improvements on properties listed in or eligible for 
listing in the National Register of Historic Places will be available with the 
PCE.  
 
Give your comments during the meeting, or by April 29, 2022, via the 
comment form on the project website, by mail to Mr. Gary Pozzouli, 
Loudoun County, 101 Blue Seal Drive, Suite 102, Leesburg, VA 20177 or 
by email to dtci@loudoun.gov. Please reference “Route 7/287 Interchange 
Improvements” in the subject line.  
 
Loudoun County ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of the Civil 
Rights Act of 1964. If you require an accommodation for any type of 
disability or need language assistance in order to participate in the virtual 
public hearing on April 14, 2022, please call 571-258-3282 (TTY/TDD 
711). Advance notice is requested. 

 
Loudoun County CRCP: 2022-0001 

State Project: 6007-053-177, P101, R201, C501  
UPC: 111664 

Federal: STP-5A01 (959), NHPP-5B01 (192) 
 

Following the meeting, a recording will be placed on the website at 
https://www.loudoun.gov/Route7-287Interchange. 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  


